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       November 18, 2022 
 
Hon. Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Empire State Plaza 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 

Re: Case 22-T-____ - Application of Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a National Grid 
for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need Pursuant to Article VII 
for its Lockport-Batavia Line 112 Rebuild Project in Niagara and Genesee Counties 

 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
Pursuant to Article VII of the New York State Public Service Law (PSL), enclosed please find for filing 
on behalf of Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a National Grid (National Grid) the above-
referenced Application (Application) for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need 
pursuant to PSL Article VII for its Lockport-Batavia Line 112 Rebuild Project (Project) in Niagara and 
Genesee Counties. 
 
Correspondence and other communications concerning the Application should be directed to: 
 

Karla Corpus, Esq.                                      Angela Cascione, Esq. 
Senior Counsel I                                          Partner 
National Grid            Cullen and Dykman LLP 
300 Erie Boulevard West, A-3                   100 Quentin Roosevelt Boulevard  
Syracuse, NY  13202-4250          Garden City, New York 11530 
karla.corpus@nationalgrid.com                  acascione@cullenllp.com 
(315) 569-3349                      (516) 296-9102 

 
The Public Notice of this filing, a copy of which is included in the Application, was published in 
newspapers of general circulation in the Project area pursuant to 16 NYCRR § 85-2.10(c). 
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A “Motion for Waivers of Application Requirements,” filed pursuant to 16 NYCRR §§ 3.3 and 3.6, is 
included in the Application. 
 
One electronic copy of the Application has been served on each of the parties on the statutory service list, 
and proof of such service is being filed on even date herewith. 
 
Per request of DPS Staff, National Grid will deliver four hard copies of the Application to DPS Staff on 
or about the week of November 28. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Angela N. Cascione 
Cullen and Dykman LLP 
Counsel for National Grid 
 
Enclosures 
cc: Statutory Service List 
 


